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Shorttrack club Kristallijn Gent donates padding 
Shorttrack club Kristallijn Gent donated their old padding to the Oberstdorf Shorttrack 
Summercamp as they have received a complete new set of padding of international 
standard for the Icerink in Gent. Thanks to this support of STKG the problem of enough 
padding and the safety in training and competition of the Oberstdorf Shorttrack 
Summercamp is solved now. The club, of which many members every year come to the 
Oberstdorf Shorttrack Summercamp has a new boarding padding in Gent now and they 
decided to donate the old padding (still in good quality) to the summercamp. In the 
week before the summercamp 2020 a truck with driver from Oberstdorf came to Gent 
and all the STKG members where helping to load the van. On behalf of all participants of 
the summercamp we would like to thank STKG for their support. 

The past seasons the summercamp of 
Oberstdorf became bigger and bigger and 
also the number of training sessions were 
expanded with the last years even training on 
two ice rinks at the same time. For training at 
two ice rinks at the same time the padding of 
Oberstdorf was not enough in number of 
meters. For this reason every year padding 
was borrowed from the Ice rink of Munic. To 
collect this every year from Munic and bring it 
back after the summercamp was always a lot 
of work for transport from and return with a 
rented big truck. 


